
 

 

 

 Dear Parents 

To celebrate Burns Night the Yardarms Committee have arranged a fantastic 

night of: At Home Burns Night Whisky. An online professional whisky expert 

will take you through the tasting notes to help you enjoy the fine whiskies. The 

night includes the ‘traditional address to the haggis’ by our guest speaker plus 

an online raffle. 

Alternatively, you may wish to order a tasting kit to host at a date of your 

convenience or as a special present. 

A Donation option is available to support the wonderful work of 

 Outdoor Education Department if you are unable to join in the whisky tasting. 

Please indicate your options via the following link as soon as possible, so that the 

committee can start ordering the  kits. 

 https://forms.office.com/r/pw7ub87n1M  

 

 Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at: 

 Yardarms@mtsn.org.uk 

 Join in the fun with friends and other MTS parents and staff to celebrate Burns 

Night and, as always, you will be guaranteed a memorable evening.  

 Look forward to seeing you then! 

 

 The Yardarms Committee 

 

MTS Yardarms Burns Night 

Whisky Tasting Event 

Saturday Evening 5th February 2022 
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